
20 September 2022

Stone Town Council

In undertaking the review of the 2020/21 Annual Return it came to our attention that the Council had not met the requirements of the 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 in starting the period of 30 working days to inspect the accounts by 1 July 2021.

The Council correctly answered no to the relevant assertion in the 2021/22 Annual Governance Statement and has complied with the 
regulations in 2022.




